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Seminar in Librarianship, January 20

January 15, 1965

Mr. William E. Jorgensen, Librarian at the Navy Electronics Laboratory, is scheduled to deliver the fifth in a
series of seminars in librarianship at the San Diego campus of the University of California, Wednesday, January
20.

The seminars, which began last October, have covered a variety of topics relating to library management and
operation. They are free and open to librarians from all San Diego libraries.

Mr. Jorgensen will talk on "What Are Special Librarians Made Of?" at 4:00 p.m. in room 2221, Building D. His
talk is a repeat of the John Cotton Dana Lecture he gave on October 5 at UCLA. It will give UCSD staff members
and other San Diego librarians a chance to hear Mr. Jorgensen's well-received talk on special libraries and special
librarianship.



